
Bear Valley Springs Association 

Monday, April 9, 2018  
Association Announcements:  

Pass along the eBuzz to your friends and neighbors in Bear Valley! 
Please contact Anita Bauer, the Association Administrative Assistant, 

at 661-821-5537, ext. 231, or by email at anitab@bvsa.org . 
for the following updates and information: 

Á Changes to your eBuzz subscription 

Á Request for eBuzz articles/updates/pictures (due by Friday each week) 

Á Bear Tracks articles/pictures (due no later than the 9th of each month) 

Á Committee agendas and minutes 

Á BVSA Website information (www.bvsa.org) 

Á Check out the eBuzz Archives if you missed an edition!  

A special thank you to everyone who sends me pictures for eBuzz and Bear Tracks.  
 

  
BVSA & BVCSD Meetings 

BVSA Regular Meeting ï 3rd Tuesday at 6:00 PM ï OTCC Reception Area ï Tuesday, April 17th      

BVSA Special Monthly Meeting ïï Monday, April 23rd at 1:00 PM  

BVCSD Board Meetings ï 2nd Thursday, April 12th & 4th Thursday, April 26th, at 6:00 PM 

 

If you are interested in running for the Bear Valley Springs Association Board of Directors, the 
last day to submit your nomination form to HOA Elections is April 18th at 4:00pm. Nomination 

Statements can be found at www.bvsa.org 
 

BVSA Committee Meetings  
Equestrian Advisory Committee  Monday, May 7, 2018      9:00 AM EC  

Golf Advisory Committee  Tuesday, May 1, 2018 8:30 AM OTCC 

Rules Advisory Committee  Tuesday, May 2, 2018 10:30 AM BVSA Office 

Recreational Advisory Committee  Wednesday, May 2, 2018          3:00 PM EC  

Food Service Advisory Committee  Thursday, April  19, 2018       1:00 PM OTCC 

Finance Advisory Committee  
 

Wednesday, April 18,2018 

         

1:00 PM OTCC 

For employment opportunities please check out our website at www.bvsa.org 

mailto:anitab@bvsa.org
http://www.bvsa.org/
http://www.bvsa.org/index.cfm?fuseaction=page&page_id=5052
http://www.bvsa.org/
file://///BVSA-FS02/BVSPRINGS%20Users/Anita/E-Buzz/2018/www.bvsa.org


   

The semi-annual trash pick-up sponsored by the 
Horsemenôs Association has been re-scheduled for this 

Saturday, April 14th.  We will meet at the Equestrian 
Center at 9:00am.  Donôt forget to bring your gloves, 

hats, water and bring along a picker-upper if you have 
one.  Bags will be provided and we have some picker-

uppers available.  We will gather for lunch afterwards at 
the Mulligan Room. Free drink and discounted lunch for 

trash day participants.  Mark your calendars. Hope to 
see you there.  Any questions, please call Kathy 

Underwood at (661) 821-0122 or Joan Howard at (661) 
821-1577. 

 
 
 

 
 



  

Click here to see the NEW Oaks Dinner Menu on the website.   

Click Here  to see the Mulligan Room Facebook Page. 

Click Here for the Oak Tree Country Club Facebook Page. 

http://www.bvsa.org/files/mnu_page_3057.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/BVSAMulliganRoom/
https://www.facebook.com/bvsafoodandbeverage/



